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Press Release   

 

Public Information Meeting  

NM 138 (Tortugas Dr)  

Las Cruces, NM 
 

Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be holding a public 

involvement meeting to discuss the improvement project of NM 138 (Tortugas Dr.) from NM 

478 (S. Main St.) to Tigua Dr. 

 

When: 

6:00 pm   

Wednesday January 11, 2017  

 

Where: 

La Escuella 

3621 Blackhawk  

Las Cruces, NM 88001 
(Driving directions attached below) 

 

Meeting Purpose: 

To provide project information of the upcoming sidewalk and roadway project, detailing 

information regarding the project specifications, and will answer questions regarding the timeline 

of the project. The public is encouraged to ask questions and provide comments and to address 

any concerns they may have as it relates to this project in Tortugas, NM. 

 

ADA: To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) related accommodations for this 

meeting, contact Ami Evans, Public Information Officer, NMDOT – District One at (575) 544-

6598 at least two days before the meeting.  

 

For information regarding this project contact Aaron Chavarria, NMDOT District One Technical 

Support Engineer at (575) 544-6575. Media questions can be addressed to Trent Doolittle at 

trent.doolittle@state.nm.us or Ami Evans at ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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Driving Directions:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


